
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of City Planning to report to the Energy, Climate Change, and 
Environmental Justice Committee on the status of the state-sanctioned Climate Action 
Plan (CAP) within the General Plan, including future anticipated costs and potential 
funding sources that would become available to the City with a CAP.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2019-20 Budget on May 28, 2019)


